
 

 

George Street 
Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 
HP2 5HJ 

            admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

  

G e o r g e  S t r e e t  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

 “Where Learning Comes Alive” 

                   
                     Headteacher: Angela Hughes      

                     TEL: 01442 255638       
                  www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk         

 

GEORGE STREET DT WEEK GALLERY OPENING 8th DECEMBER 3.00 - 3.30PM  

Dear Parents, 

Next week is the start of our annual DT Week.  This tried and tested approach to delivering parts of our 
curriculum really aids children in gaining depth in both skills and knowledge as they are able to build on 
their learning each day. 

Following the success of last years theme weeks and sharing our work at the end of the week, in a 
gallery style format,  we cordially invite you to attend George Street DT Week Gallery (a.k.a The school 
hall) to see the works of each class.  The hall will be open from 3.00  - 3.30pm on Friday 8th February 
2023. Please enter through the school office so that we can ensure we have a clear indication of who is 
onsite.  Please come and view the works before the children are realeasd at the end of the day and do 
feel free to come back into the hall with your child once you have collected from their class at the 
normal time. 

Kind regards,  

Angela Hughes  
Headteacher 
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